[bookmark: _GoBack]PETITION AGAINST THE CITY OF DUNWOODY’S PROPOSALS 
FOR VERMACK-WOMACK ROAD INTERSECTION


I am opposed to the City of Dunwoody’s proposed plans at the Vermack-Womack Road intersection.   The information provided by the Public Works Department does not merit either a traffic light or a roundabout.  I hope the city can find ways to discourage traffic through a residential street, rather than looking for ways of increasing the volume.    
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(you can hand deliver this to someone at a neighborhood meeting, or email a scan to vermackwomack@hotmail.com)
